
 
Government has a responsibility to improve the lives of citizens. It must provide a safe 
environment and encourage business development.  The Board of Supervisors must 
follow the money to ensure taxpayer dollars directly benefit the community.   
 
We are stakeholders in our community. We must trust our elected officials to be 
responsive to our needs and act in our best interest.  
 
We need a leader who will find workable solutions to our community’s problems. It’s 
time for Shasta County to reach its full potential. 
 
I grew up in a law enforcement family and began my professional life as a police officer.      
Public safety needs the resources necessary to successfully help and protect our 
community. 
 
After earning my MBA, I left law enforcement and joined the private sector.  I spent 25 
years in business development working with entrepreneurial companies across North 
America.    
 
As the Executive Director of the Shasta Builders’ Exchange and the Trade School, I 
understand the need for a skilled workforce and the importance of the construction 
industry to a thriving economy.    
 
 I bring “fresh eyes”, law enforcement experience, a business perspective, and an in-
depth understanding of our community’s needs, to the Board of Supervisors. 
 
Thank you for your vote!   
 

 

 


